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TOTAL HEALTH CARE SPECIALTY PHARMACY 
ACHIEVES ACCREDITATION WITH ACHC 

 
Baltimore, Maryland,  Total Health Care Specialty Pharmacy proudly announces it has achieved 
accreditation through  Accreditation Commission for Health Care (ACHC) for the services of HIV and 
Hepatitis-C. 
 
Accreditation is a process through which healthcare organizations demonstrate compliance with 
national standards. Accreditation by ACHC reflects an organization’s dedication and commitment to 
meeting standards that facilitate a higher level of performance and patient care. 
 
ACHC is a nonprofit organization that has stood as a symbol of quality and excellence since 1986. 
ACHC is ISO 9001:2015 certified and has CMS deeming authority for Home Health, Hospice and 
DMEPOS.  
 
Total Health Care Pharmacies are the community pharmacies for Total HealthCare, Inc. a Federally 
Qualified Health Center (FQHC) dedicated to caring for everyone in our community—especially those 
who are most in need. We care for patients —nearly all of whom are at or below the 200% poverty 
line—at locations throughout Greater Baltimore.  
 
We are proud of achieving the specialty pharmacy accreditation for our Division Pharmacy through  
the Accreditation Commission for Health Care (ACHC). This accomplishment goes to demonstrate 
our continued commitment to providing quick and better access to specialized medications to our 
patients and providing the white glove service required to ensure our patients achieve the best 
healthcare outcomes with their therapy.   
 
With this accreditation we are now able to  provide continuity of pharmaceutical care through our 
specialty pharmacy for patients who require specialty medications. This is important because patients 
no longer have to fill their regular non-specialty prescriptions and specialty prescriptions with multiple 
pharmacies, we can now take care of all their medication needs within our network of Total Health 
Care community and specialty pharmacies.  
 
This is important because patients can now continue to receive specialty pharmacy services in a 
familiar environment and by their Total Health Care clinical pharmacy team which will further help 
improve medication adherence and therapeutic outcomes.   
 
 
For more information, please visit www.totalhealthcarerx.org, or contact us at  
aoriaifo@totalhealthcare.org or 410-710-7406 
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